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May 16, 1950 

Mr. Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Dear Mr. Cart er: 

We have been down to Wilmington this morning for 
the annual stockholders' meeting where we had 
an unusually good session and all of the directors 
were re-elected. The auditors were reappointed 
and th~ stock option plan was approved without 
incident. 

I am sending you copies of notes to Mr . Richardson 
and Mr . Korth. I hope to see you soon and will 
wait until that time to bring you up to date on 
developments. 

Very truly yours, 

&;jJ__ 
C. W. Jacob 

Enclosures 


